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mechanically ventilated if one
were to lose consciousness

was studied at rest. The
desire to breathe deeply was
studied as compared with the
desire to breathe shallowly,
at rest and during exercise.

At rest it is the desire to
breathe deeply which is the

predominant incentive.
During exercise, the desire to
breathe shallowly becomes
the major motivation. The
sensation of dyspnea, in a

quantitative sense, is one of
the manifestations of a
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central motivational
mechanism which is the

ability to supply the organism
with the most efficient

oxygen delivery in terms of
the perceived thermal

discomfort with the least
energy expenditure by the

lungs.Q: Add a column to an
existing data frame, based on
the values in another column

I have a data frame as
follows: A B C 1 x 1 5 2 x 2 4
3 x 3 3 4 x 4 6 5 x 5 8 6 x 6 7
7 x 7 9 I want to add column

D which is calculated as

                               6 / 8



 

follows: If the condition (A
and B) = x then D = C If the
condition (A and B)!= x then

D = 0 I have tried: df =
pd.DataFrame({'A':['x', 'x', 'x',
'x', 'x', 'x', 'x'], 'B':[1,2,3,4,5,6

,7],'C':[5,4,3,6,8,7,9
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